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 18th May 2020 
 
Dear Pupils, 
 
Another week has gone by and I hope you and your families are still all keeping well and you are 
maintaining a busy schedule with time to relax and enjoy things as well.  The one thing I am finding is that 
time seems to be going quite quickly despite the restrictions we have in place. 
 
From a DT point of view I have been looking at the designmuseum.org this week and was really impressed 
with the things you can find on there to do.  This includes a competition to design something that they 
could sell in their shop which I thought might be an interesting activity.  I recommend this as a great web 
site to visit.   
 
The e-mails are still arriving from your parents asking any questions you may have and sharing the 
amazing things you have been doing. I am sending them to the relevant teachers and they are loving 
seeing them.   If you haven’t sent anything in yet remember that is why we have the e-mails set up.    
 
Just a reminder of what they are - subject e-mails dt@oakfieldacademy.org or 
year8@oakfieldacademy.org.  For messages for your tutors or myself. Remember you can ask Mrs 
Applegate from S&G questions this can be done via her e-mail support@oakfieldacademy.org 
 
Also don’t forget to look at the schools weekly newsletter to keep you up to date with what has been 
happening both in school and at home.  It is a really good way to keep in contact with the rest of Oakfield. 
 
My week has been interesting doing the things I enjoy alongside things that I need to do for school.  I still 
haven’t finished the jigsaw of New York probably because it is the sky now so every piece is blue so quite 
a challenge. I really must do it!  I am also enjoying looking for new recipes and trying them out but in all 
honesty I am looking forward to being able to eat out at some point in the future.  My biggest challenge is 
finding flour which I will need soon!  I know a lot of you are trying out your cooking skills as well which is 
brilliant especially if you are using them to cook meals for your family.  Have a look at Ms Nightingale’s 
videos on the Oakfield web site for some ideas.  She is going to add some more as well so you will have 
other things to try.   
 
I will be in touch again after half term and in the mean time keep up all the good things that you are 
doing.  Don’t forget if you have any questions you can get in touch and we will do our best to give you the 
answer.  Take care of yourselves. 
 

L Peat 
 
Ms Peat 
Head of Year 8 
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